
 

  

January 9, 2018 
 
 
Notice to Potential Proposers: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 2 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

FREEDOM THROUGH A SECOND CHANCE PROGRAM SERVICES 
RFP NUMBER 500-SH 

 
 
This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to notify potential Proposers that Request for 
Proposals (RFP) Number 500-SH for Freedom Through a Second Chance Program 
Services has been revised to change the release date of the questions and answers 
and to extend the Proposal submittal deadline. 
 
Sub-paragraph 7.2 (RFP Timetable) of the RFP is deleted in its entirety and restated as 
follows: 
 
RFP TIMETABLE 
 
The timetable for this RFP is as follows: 
 

 Release of RFP........................................................................November 17, 2017 

 Request for a Solicitation Requirements Review Due...............December 5, 2017  

 Written Questions Due by 3:00 p.m. (Pacific Time).................December 12, 2017 

 Questions and Answers Released...............................................January 30, 2018 

 Proposal Submittal Deadline by 3:00 p.m. (Pacific Time)….February 23, 2018 
 
The foregoing dates may be changed at any time in the sole discretion of the 
Department.  Such changes shall be made through an addendum and posted on the 
Department’s website at http://www.lasdnews.net/ shq/contracts/info.html. 
 
All other Terms and Conditions of the RFP remain in effect. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Contract Analyst Dernice Samuel at 
ddsamuel@lasd.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


